STARKENBURG - KROONTJE

Attorney at Law, P.S.
313 4 Street
PO Box 231
Lynden, WA 98264
(360) 354-7822
Fax: (360) 354-6929
Email — starkenburgkroontje@msn.com

July 29, 2020

Via Email

City of Lynden

Public Works Department
Attn: Steve Banham

300 4th Street

Lynden, WA 98264

Re: CMF Farming Properties, L.L.C. / City of Lynden
Dear Steve:

Please find attached for review an updated Access and Utility Easement between CMF
Farming Properties, L.L.C. and the City of Lynden.

All changes proposed by the City have been accepted. However, I inserted new language
in follow-up to our conversation last week. This language is redlined for your review.
Besides the proposed change (as a couple corrections redlined in), I believe CMF
Farming Properties, L.L.C. is in agreement with the document.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office.
Sincerely,

A

Lesa Starkenburg-Kroontje
enc.



